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Product Change Notice: #VE211105      Date: November 5, 2021  
                                           
 
RE: Part Number Change for VTM2308 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. The purpose of this notice is to make you aware of a change to the Vicor 
ordering part numbers for our SM-Chip Isolated VTM2308’s.   
 
Products Affected 
 

Obsolete Part Number Active Part Number Package 
Type Electrical Specifications 

VTM2308S60Z0825TZ0 VTM2308S60Z0825T00 Same Functional Equivalent 
VTM2308S60Z1513TZ0 VTM2308S60Z1513T00 Same Functional Equivalent 

 
Reason for the change: 
As part of a product consolidation effort, the SM-chip VTM2308’s ending with Z0 will be replaced with a 00 suffix. 
These parts are identical.  There is no change to the products form, fit or function.  This is strictly a part number 
change only. 

Schedule: 
This conversion will take effect immediately. Please see chart above for part number conversions.  

Actions Required: 
Customers should make note of the part number change and begin using the new VTM2308 part numbers 
immediately.  
 
 
Company contact for technical questions:  
Applications Engineering Vicor Corporation  
Ph: (978) 470-2900  
email: apps@vicorpower.com 
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